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ACTION MINUTES 
BOARD OF PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSIONERS 

CITY OF TULARE 
 

June 16, 2022 
 

A regular meeting of the Board of Public Utilities Commissioners was held on Thursday, 
June 16, 2022, at 4:00 p.m. in the Tulare Public Library and Council Chamber located at 
491 North M Street. 
 
COMMISSIONERS PRESENT: None 
 
COMMISSIONERS ABSENT: Howard Stroman, Ray Fonseca, Thomas Griesbach, Tony 

Sozinho, Renee Soto 
 
STAFF PRESENT: Melissa Hermann 
 
ADJOURN REGULAR MEETING 
Chief Deputy City Clerk Melissa Hermann adjourned the regular meeting to Thursday, June 
30, 2022, at 4:00 p.m. at the Council Chamber due to lack of a quorum. 

 
                   

President of the Board of Public Utilities 
Commissioners of the City of Tulare 

ATTEST: 
 
      
Secretary of the Board of 
Public Utilities Commissioners 
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